
 
 
 
 
 
 

PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
for the week of February 16, 2014 

Please call the Parish Office to request your 2013 Donation Statement. 
 
Would you like to deepen your personal relationship with God, strengthen 
family relationships and become better Christians in the community? 
Couples for Christ invite all adults, couples or singles to attend a free 
Christian Life Seminar. The first talk will begin on March 1st from 1:30pm to 
4:30pm and will continue on Saturdays in the Collier Center. For more 
information and details on the schedule please see the bulletin.  
 
The Divine Light of Jesus Ministry will sponsor a health workshop on 
Sunday, February 16th after the 10:00am mass in the Collier Center. The 
topic is Diabetes and how it affects your life and your family. They will 
conduct free Blood Pressure and Blood Sugar tests. PLEASE DO NOT 
ANNOUNCE AT 1:00PM AND LATER MASSES. 
 
In the interest of keeping the Church clean and uncluttered, the Liturgy 
Committee may move donated flowers where they are most needed, 
including the statues in the grotto. 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday, February 17th for the President’s 
Holiday, they will reopen on Tuesday, February 18th at 8:30am. 


